From: Freeman, Hadl ey

Sent: 26 April 2024 18:13

To: Planning

e I
Subject: Fwd: Fwd: Utopia Part 2

Hello, Tlive at 10 Chalcot Road, and my garden directly backs up against Utopia Village. Apropos the
developers' revised plans for Utopia Village, 1 went back to the noise consultant I paid in December for his
take on the development. This is his considered opinion of the new plan. As you’ll see, he concludes “Tt
appears that the size of the required attenuators means that it would be impossible to

accommodate the attenuators and plenum along with the plant within the plantroom indicated.”

Yours,

Hadley Freeman

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: hadley freeman P
Date: Fri, 26 Apr 2024 at 17/:4¢

Subject: Fwd: Fwd: Utopia Part 2
To: Hadley Freeman

Dear Hadley,

Please see my letter attached.
Best wishes

Rupert

On 25/04/2024 09:15, hadley freeman wrote:



Thank you so much for helping me with this again, Paul and Rupert. This is from my
neighbour Rupert, who has also consulted some experts about the updated plans.
Yours,

Hadley

Begin forwarded message:




"Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail"






